

From: robert moss <robert.j.moss@gmail.com>
Date: Friday 24 June 2016 14:19
To: Darija Kuruc <darijakuruc21@gmail.com>
Cc: Richard Price <richard.price@eahp.eu>, Andras Sule <eahp@singularity.hu>
Subject: Re: Question from Croatia regarding European Falsified Medicines Directive (FMD - Directive 2011/62/EU)

Dear Darija,
Good to hear you are/want to be in the driver seat.
You can count on Richard's, Andras's and my suport whenever needed.

kind regards,

Rob

2016-06-24 12:37 GMT+02:00 Darija Kuruc 
Dear Rob,

Thank you for your concern. My Chamber said they will take our suggestions into account. From now, we have to insist on further sharing of information regarding FMD from our Chamber.

I hope we will have your support in implementing FMD and taking steps to implement it in the best possible way for hospital pharmacists. 

Kind regards,

Darija

Darija Kuruc, univ.mag.pharm.spec.clinical pharmacy
General hospital "dr. Tomislav Bardek" Koprivnica
Željka Selingera bb, Koprivnica, Croatia
Tel:00385 48 251 501
Fax: 00385 48 251 216
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On 24 June 2016 at 12:15, Rob Moss 
Dear Darija,

How was your meeting with the chamber?

kind regards,

Rob

2016-06-17 12:57 GMT+02:00 Darija Kuruc 
Dear Joan Peppard and Robert Moss,
I am writing regarding European Falsified Medicines Directive (FMD - Directive 2011/62/EU) and bar coding system that has to be implemented from February 2019. My pharmaceutical chamber has asked us as a Croatian hospital pharmacists to give an opinion by 22 June regarding this theme because they have knowledge from Germany and Austria which complained about it (i.e. difficulties in scanning a loads of medicines in one day). I would like to know, what is your opinion as EAHP regarding these theme?
My personal opinion is that the mission of the European Falsified Medicines Directive is oriented in the good way but I am a little concerned about implementation regarding organisational difficulties (i.e. devices for bar coding - who will supply us with them; education of the workers before the implementation of the Directive; will something be easier - for instance - person who will receive products and do the bar coding - will it also transfer directly to the stock in our hospital pharmacy computer system) and other things (i.e. will industry have to much impact on the tracking and involving in the supply).
Thank you.
Kind regards,
Darija Kuruc, univ.mag.pharm.spec.clinical pharmacy
General hospital "dr. Tomislav Bardek" Koprivnica
Željka Selingera bb, Koprivnica, Croatia
Tel:00385 48 251 501
Fax: 00385 48 251 216
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P.S. Regarding law proposal for the government of staffing of hospital pharmacists in Croatia, we (hospital pharmacists) proposed minimal of 2 pharmacists and 4 pharmacy technicians. I hope it will be implemented in the law.
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